ENVIRONMENTAL SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

16TH JULY 2001

PRESENTATION BY RAILTRACK

STATION UPGRADING AND CLEANSING OF RAILTRACK LAND

Presentation Brief

The Environmental Scrutiny Committee have requested that Railtrack be invited to present their current proposals in respect of station upgrades in Salford, along with proposals for improving the cleanliness of Railtrack land in Salford, to the 16th July meeting of that Committee.

Environmental Scrutiny Committee would particularly like to be apprised of:-


a)
Stations

1. The numbers and locations of stations in Salford.

2. A summary of the physical condition of the stations

3. A summary of the aesthetic appearance of the stations

4. Railtrack’s proposals for improving both the physical condition and aesthetic appearance of the stations

5. Railtrack’s proposals for improving the cleanliness of the stations

b)
Tracks and other Railtrack land

1. The locations of track and other Railtrack land in Salford

2. The numbers and locations of bridges in Salford

3. A summary of the physical condition of the bridges

4. A summary of the aesthetic appearance of the bridges

5. Railtrack’s proposals for improving both the physical condition and aesthetic appearance of the bridges

6. Railtrack’s proposals for improving the cleanliness of tracks and other Railtrack land in Salford.

The Committee would request that the presentation should last no longer than 40 minutes, to be followed by a discussion of the various issues and ideas on how partnership working can be developed.

It is proposed to invite representatives of the Tidy Britain Group to the meeting, along with appropriate officers from the Council’s Environmental Services Directorate, such that meaningful debate on partnership working can take place.  
 

